
 

 

 
 

Friday 6th September 2024 
 
Present 
Tahmid Khan, President (TK) 
Rahma Hegy, Vice President Barts and The London (RH) 
Nabihah Ali, Vice President Welfare (NA) 
Jovani Palnoni, Vice President Humanities and Social Sciences (JP) 
Al-Habib Mraish, Vice President Science & Engineering (AM) 
Hassam Naeem, Vice President Liberation, International and Postgraduates (HN) 
 
 
In attendance: 
Jonny Otter, Student Voice Manager (JO)  
 
Apologies 
 
 
Notes of the meeting  
 

 Notes Actions 

1 

Hassam 
- Planning welcome week, with Kimberly, including PG Induction Talks 

- Planning of BHM with PTOs and Community Organisers 

- Had a meeting with Barts BAME Rep to discuss Community Unity Week, '100% willingness to be 
part of this campaign' 

- Has shared his thoughts about an inter-university event in April 

 

2 

Nabiha 
- Finalising Blood Events for BHM, w/c 21st Oct 

- Finishing 1st Draft of Phone Booth proposals 

- Discussed with QMUL Director of Finance about support for self financed students 

- Women's only space looks to be in Queens Building, actual space wont be complete so looking 
at pilot. 

 

3 

Jovani 

- With Hasaam, met with Comms Team to talk about IHM Preparations. Provided feedback back to 
students, they were happy with the ideas. 

- Met with the QMUL Employability team, to discuss the employability project. Suggested working 
on the diverse career pathway project, and Philip provided a pro-forma for sending the information 
to Alumni 

 

4 

Rahma 

- Finalised Garrod signage changes and they have been commissioned 

- Met with SU staff to go and look at needed changes in Garrod 

- First BLSA Board, mini training and expectation setting was agreed.  

- Meeting with Library Team to go and look at the space. 

 

5 
Al-Habib 

- Discussed ECG with Jovani 

 

Executive Committee Notes 



2  
 

- Has finished the myskills project plan 

- Has a couple of meetings to discuss Myskills project with faculty contacts 

- Internships project will be discussed with head of internships in S&E 

- Advisor Scheme meetings set up with SBBS and SPCS to look at good practice, will send over 
to Nabiha 

- Debriefed on Russell Group Students’ Unions with Tahmid 

- DEAG Report template is next on to do list 

6 

Tahmid 

- Attended RGSU in Durham 

- Agreed 4 prioritiy areas: WP, Divestment, Medical Students, International Students 

- Looking to set up London SUs meetups with other presidents 

- On AL last week 

- Meeting with QMUL Director of Student Experience to discuss emails that were sent to students 
alleged to have taken part in the encampment. 

- Additional Board meeting to discuss recent Annual Student Meeting motion was inquorate, will 
be rescheduled 

 

 
To find out more about any of the above contact a member of the Executive Committee - 
www.qmsu.org/reps/exec 
 
 
 
 

http://www.qmsu.org/reps/exec

